
Summer is in full swing, and we thank the Lord for all of the exciting things He is
doing at City Baptist Church. We praise Him for 8 people saved in the months of
May and June! There were 5 saved on door-to-door soulwinning and 3 saved during
Summer Day Camp. Thank you for your continued prayers and support!

CITY BAPTIST CHURCH
C H U R C H  P L A N T I N G  I N  T H E  C I T Y  O F  A T L A N T A ,  G A

J U L Y  2 0 2 4

SUMMER IN FULL SWING

Prayer Requests
Purchase of a van or bus 
Souls to be saved  
Laborers to go to our cities
Boldness in Evangelism
Purchase of 425 10th St NW 
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Mark and Katie McElreath and 
their five children are church 

planters in Atlanta, GA. 
City Baptist Church began holding 

services in November 2021 and
chartered in March 2022. 

Find us online for more
updates and pictures!

Find more updates on our Facebook page @CityBaptistAtlanta 

Lots More Stories and Pictures in the Email Newsletter!
Email pastor@mycitybaptist.com to get an update on Madison’s graduation, groups
coming to help, hosting our Preachers Fellowship, the Ladies’ Luncheon, and more!

Summer Day Camp
We thank the Lord that Summer Day Camp (what we call our VBS) was the best we
have seen yet at City Baptist Church! We had a high of 27 children on Friday night,
16 different first time visitors picked up on the route, and 3 children saved!
Our people jumped right in and worked so hard all week to make it happen. 

Van Route Begins
Several of the children who began coming to church during the Summer Day Camp
have continued coming to our children’s Sunday School. This organically started a
van route. We have been using our own vehicles the last several Sundays to pick up
children. *We need a van or bus to pick up these children. Our people are maxed
out on who can be picked up and we are in need of a larger vehicle. Please let me
know if you have or know of a van or bus available for purchase!

Presidential Debate on Our Street
The Presidential Debate took place just .4 miles from our church building. The CNN
headquarters is in the Warner Brothers Discovery building three blocks down from
us on 10th Street. We thank the Lord for safety while there was a pro-Palestinian
protest in the park next door (we could see it out our window). This gave me an
opportunity to witness at length to two of the protestors and meet many of our local
police officers. Please pray for the gospel seeds sown!


